
 

Sunday, November 29, 2020 

To: Alec Lyons, Chapter President, et.al. 

Re: No. Nv. Chapter Regional Historian Newsletter 

 

Hi Everyone, 

  We had a “Microsoft Teams Meeting” for November 19th Chapter meeting where we had 20 

participants. There was no cost to attend this presentation by Mark Mahon – Price Industries on 

“Optimizing Terminal Unit Hot Water Reheat” discussed the difference between manufacturer’s 

performance and engineers performance equations and how this leads to inaccuracy in the bid and 

submittal process.  
 

We have some sad news to report on a Northern Nevada Chapter Past President – Doug Morrin. 

See his famous 7 feather logo for DM Morrin Co. Mechanical Contractor business card below. 

Best regards,  

 

 

 

 

Dean S. Borges, Historian, 2020-2021  

 

Doug established his 

company July 5, 1996 

and closed 6/30/2020. 

He was shot in Reno 

near a Wells Fargo and 

succumbed to his 

wounds Thursday 

November 12, 2020 in 

Reno. 

http://nonevashrae.org/index.php


 
 

 

 

 

Close friends of Doug say he was a member of the Menominee Native American tribe which is 

based near Wisconsin and Michigan. Doug was the best of men in that he would laugh first and 

ask questions later. And boy, when you needed help, he'd be the first to jump in. 

 

http://nonevashrae.org/index.php
http://www.mpm.edu/content/wirp/ICW-153

